
Wow, it is already September! It seems like this year is flying by. With the hustle
and bustle of busy schedules, we often forget to set aside time to take care of
ourselves. As the temperatures cool and the leaves begin to change, this September
brings the perfect opportunity to focus on nurturing our own well-being for
National Self-Care Awareness Month. 

Self-care is a term used widely today, but it is not just about occasional pampering
or treating yourself. It is about creating sustainable habits that promote physical,
mental, and emotional health. Whether those habits include setting aside time for
relaxation, spending time in nature, finding and/or pursuing a hobby, or practicing
mindfulness, self-care is essential for finding balance and resilience in life. 

Take this month to evaluate your self-care practices and consider incorporating
new, positive routines, such as enjoying a quiet walk after dinner, spending time
connecting with loved ones, allowing yourself a break, or checking out one of our
many upcoming classes at the Boone County Extension Office. Prioritizing our 
self-care can help us lead more fulfilling lives and strengthen our ability to support
those around us. As they say on an airplane, put on your oxygen mask before
helping others. So embrace this month as a chance to refresh, rejuvenate, and
celebrate the importance of caring for yourself.  

 ~Liz Evans, Boone County FCS Agent
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RECIPE OF THE MONTH! 



Source: David A. Weisenhorn, Ph.D., Senior Extension Specialist for Parenting and
Child Development Education, University of Kentucky College of Agriculture, Food
and Environment

The term “work-life balance” seems simple. However, for some people, especially
parents, we have a challenging time figuring out the “balance” part. We are all
trying to find that right balance to prepare for the busy week, allocate the necessary
time to manage multiple tasks and manage the stress of work and life. But there’s
hope for all of us, including parents.

Here are some simple tips on how to make the most of your busy lives:

Reduce morning rush. Reduce morning anxiety by preparing the night before
(i.e., laying out clothes, making meals and gathering work materials).
Organize your week in advance. Use one day each week to plan the rest of the
week (meals, chores, groceries, kids’ sports, date nights, family time, homework
time, etc.). 
Be honest with your manager. If spending more time with your family is what
you want, your employer may have benefits you have not explored. Many
organizations are investing in more wellness opportunities for their employees. 
Stay connected. Even if you travel a lot for work, you can still see and talk to
each other. Make the time to stay connected (facetime, emails, texting, writing
letters, having conversations, etc.). 
Don’t waste time staring at your screen. It can be addicting with today’s
technology, so consider limiting your screen time. You will be amazed at the
amount of time you will save and can now reinvest it for more meaningful
moments. 
Schedule time with your partner. Do something together that brings you closer
(date night, cooking night, evening walk or exercise, conversations about kids,
etc.). 

Contact the Boone County Extension office 
for more resources, tips and information 
to help you and your family continue to make 
healthy decisions.

MONTHLY SPOTLIGHT



UPCOMING EVENTS

Register at boone.ca.uky.edu or call 859.586.6101

FRIDAYS

9
OCTOBER

1:30 - 3:30PM

FCS ADVISORY COMMITTEE MEETING
Boone County Cooperative Extension Office

6028 Camp Ernst Road, Burlington, KY 41005

8
OCTOBER

1 - 2:30PM

AGING WITH OUR FURRY FRIENDS 

9/27-10/25
1:30PM - 3:30PM

CRAFTING CALM: MINDFULNESS IN
HANDMADE CREATIONS

1824 Patrick Drive, Burlington, KY 41005
Boone County Enrichment Center-Upper Level

30
OCTOBER

12 - 1:30PM

HOMEBUYING 101 (virtual)
Will be taught via zoom. A link will be sent to registed

participants proir to class.

Boone County Cooperative Extension Office
6028 Camp Ernst Road, Burlington, KY 41005

11
OCTOBER

1:30 - 3:30PM

AGING & ALZHEIMER’S : 
WHAT YOU NEED TO KNOW
Boone County Cooperative Extension Office
6028 Camp Ernst Road, Burlington, KY 41005

1
OCTOBER

6 - 7:30PM

CRAFT & TREAT

1824 Patrick Drive, Burlington, KY 41005
Boone County Enrichment Center



LIFE THROUGH THE LENS OF FCS

Laugh & Learn Summer Camp
July 23, 2024

Hands-on Food Preservation
(pressure canning)

August 2, 2024

Renewable Northern Kentucky
August 27, 2024

Laugh & Learn Summer Camp
July 25, 2024

Laugh & Learn Summer Camp
July 24, 2024

Hands-on Food Preservation
(water bath canning)

July 27, 2024



859-586-6101 liz.evans@uky.edu

www.boone.ca.uky.edu

Boone County Cooperative Extension Service
P.O. Box 876
6028 Camp Ernst Rd. Burlington, KY 41005

Elizabeth Evans
Boone County Extension Agent for Family & Consumer Sciences 

Elizabeth Evans
For more information or if you have questions, please reach out--I'm here to help!
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